
 

 

 

Monday, October 16, 2017 

**Traffic Advisory**  

St. Augustine – One lane of southbound State Road A1A South at Fort Alley will be closed 

Tuesday, October 17 from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. as Florida Department of Transportation crews make 

emergency repairs to the roadway. Motorists should plan to avoid the intersection if possible and 

expect delays while work is being performed.  
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